

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE:

October 2, 2018

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:

Mosaic Team: Trail of the Honey Bees Locations

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on August 16, 2018, the Committee approved the locations for the Trail of the Honey Bee project which is a part of the Mosaic Team Program. The mosaic murals will be installed within the fiscal year.

The Committee unanimously approved the locations of the mosaic murals which will be placed on a trail starting at the building located at 731 NW 3rd Street and ending at the Cultural Arts Center. The Committee feels that this project and the locations selected will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Tobi Aycock Vice-Chair

Public Art Committee